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Lindsay Darden

From: steve@specializedcpt.com

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 1:40 PM

To: Lindsay Darden

Subject: RE: administrative special use request for verizon higby stealth tower

Attachments: scan0322.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

Lindsay, 

 

We received your letter indicating the “special use request for the Verizon Higby Stealth tower.”  

 

We object  to the location of the tower as it is two close to the Higby Estate Residential area. We would propose that it 

should be relocated to another area. Attached on exhibit ‘A’ is a location that looks like from the aerial ,obtained from 

Google Earth, a utility building. Please look into the possibility of this area being used. If it is owned by the city, then that 

may be advantages to the city as well. It seems as if there are no residential homes in that area, like there are near the 

current selected location.  

 

In the event that the planning board would like to see the tower built on the proposed property, it should be done so at 

the very southeast corner so as to have the least impact, if any, on the residential neighborhood. Please see attached 

exhibit ‘B’ . 

 

Thank you for your attention to this request.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Steve Bugay 

Resident of Higby Estates 

17025 colonial park dr. 

Monument , CO 

 

Steve Bugay, RA CGC 

Project Director 

Specialized CPT 
Concrete Post Tension 

Website: http://www.specializedcpt.com 
Office: 708.888.1155 

Direct:  630-689-8133 

 
For the Lord sees every heart and understands and knows every plan and thought.  

If you seek Him, you will find Him. 

 

1 Chronicles 28:9 
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